
 

Thursday 30th June 2022 

 

Reports and Parent Celebration  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In the same way as last year, we will be emailing your child’s end of year report. This will be sent on 

Friday 8th July from 4pm onwards from the school year group emails. Please check your spam folders on 

this day and let us know if you have not received your child’s report.  

 

To further celebrate the work of the children during the year, we will once again hold an open Parent 

Celebration event where your child will have an opportunity to share their work with you and talk about 

aspects of which they are most proud. You will not need an allocated time slot and can attend at a time 

that suits you within the hours set below. This will be held on: 

 

Wednesday 13th July 3:40pm – 5:30pm for all year groups. 

 

We do hope you can join us at some point during the relevant afternoon, and would like to also thank 

you for all your support during this year.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Aran Huseyin  

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 


